From: I

To: .
Subject: FW: EB-2012-0442 observer status request
Date: January 4, 2013 9:49:05 AM

From: Jeff & Stephanie Allan ||| G

Sent: January 3, 2013 10:14 PM
To: BoardSec

Cc: nicole.geneau@nexteraenergy.com
Subject: EB-2012-0442 observer status request

Hello, I, Jeff Allan would like to request observer status of the hearing of Varna Wind at the
Ontario Energy Board, EB-2012-0442. As an affected landowner along the proposed
Cenntennial Rd transmission line route who has had very limited results over the past 14
months negotiating the easement agreement with the holding company of Varna Wind who
is presenting themselves as the holding company for the proposed transmission facilities. It
will be interesting to see what stories they give you compared to the different ones they
have told various landowners and compared to what they have in writing.

May | assume this observer status will include minutes of the meeting when it becomes
an oral hearing, even though NextEra succeeded in making that very difficult by having the
notice of the registered letters show up on the afternoon of Dec.24 after most offices were
closed, or skeleton staff for the holidays. Just another unsurprising churn in this saga.

May | ask for this info to come by hard copy as well as email as our rural internet service
sometimes dosen’t handle large attachments well.

Thank you for your patience and have a good new year. Jeff Allan _
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